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Proposed Response to Orange County Grand Jury Report on the Ortega Highway Project

Staff has prepared a response to the June 5, 2017, report issued by the Orange County Grand Jury
entitled, “Ortega Highway: Unnecessary Delays Have Cost Us Millions” for the Orange County
Transportation Authority Board of Directors consideration.

Authorize the Chief Executive Officer to submit the proposed response to the Orange County Grand
Jury report’s findings and recommendations as required by California Penal Code 933(c).
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